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June, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 
 
Through our partnership with LEARN, the Eastern Townships School Board will be offering a 
virtual summer school opportunity for students this summer. 
 
As indicated on the attached LEARN document, LEARN will be offering courses for: 

 Secondary I, II and III students in Math, ELA, French, History or Science.  

 Secondary IV students in Math, History or Science 

 Secondary V students in ELA or French 

 Secondary IV students interested in taking a “Bridge Course” 
 
With the exception of the “Bridge Courses”, students eligible to sign up for a course must 
have a final mark of at least 50% and will need school board approval for registration. The 
dates and costs of the courses are indicated on the attached LEARN document. Please note 
that the Eastern Townships School Board will contribute $100 towards the fee. As a result, a 
Summer School course cost of $235 will become $135 (plus taxes) for our students. 
 
Please carefully read the information on the attached LEARN Summer School document, 
paying particular attention to the registration deadlines. The school board will only be issuing 
report cards on June 29th and the registration dead-line for some summer school courses is 
June 30th. It is your responsibility to register your child based on your child’s report card 
results. You may register your child in one course ahead of receiving the final report card, if 
you suspect that he/she will not be successful in one of the offered courses. You will be  
reimbursed should your child not need to attend Summer School. Registration places are 
limited and fill up on a first come first serve basis. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact our guidance counselor or your child’s vice-
principal. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Your MV admin team 
 
 
 

 


